
To: House Judiciary Committee 
Subject: HB 4005 
 
Dear committee members, 
I am deeply disappointed that you are once again trying to create criminals out of legal 
firearm owners. 
 
Why don't you create a bill that if you own a car it must be kept in a locked garage 
unless you're driving it. If the car is stolen you are responsible for all of the damages. 
Seems a little ridiculous doesn't it? 
 
"The right of the people to keep and bear arms, shall not be infringed" 
 
The people of the state do not want these crazy regulations. 
 
I urge you to kill this bill in committee. 
 
Thank You 
C.Ludwig 
Keizer, Or. 
 


